2025 is here and we are on a mission!
If you’ve been following us, you know we have big plans — bigger than before!

Last year, we started digging the foundation of our newest project, a
children’s home! We are on track to build an 8,000 sq ft two-story building,
home for 20 at-risk children. We want to provide a home for them, sheltering
them from abuse, neglect, and abandonment. We are working closely with
the foster care system in Honduras, along with personal connections in our
community, to find and foster these kids who so desperately need our love
and support.

We are working with architects, engineers, and skilled tradesmen, to build the
most beautiful home. It will be fully equipped with an office, therapy room,
computer room, family room, volunteer quarters, employee bedrooms,
storage rooms, laundry, and kitchen. However, we are at a big standstill. We
officially broke around a year ago, and unfortunately have not been able to
continue due to lack of funding. We KNOW the Lord is working and He will
provide, we believe that full heartedly.

Will you consider becoming a part of this dream? Your donation and support
in this project will provide a loving home to those whom have been forgotten.
You will be a part of Christ’s love shown in their lives. Together, we will not
only build this home, but we will provide education, teach them about
Christ’s love, clothe, feed, and love on these sweet souls.

We need to raise $400,000 to build. This is not a small feat by any means.
And that is why we need you. Pray with us. Donate. Spread the word. Come
visit with a team!

God bless you and your willingness to be a part of something so big.

“No, | will not abandon you as orphans. | will come to you.”
John 14:18



